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Report from Korea: 

 

As many of you know, Lisa & I are on a trip home to Korea. It is only my second visit since 2005. It has been four-

teen years since my last visit, and I was excited to explore the country again. I am truly enjoying every single mi-

nute here with Lisa, and I love to watch her excitement and glowing eyes when she meets her mom, sister, and 

friends. I have also enjoyed strolling in Market places with her.  This is our first trip back to Korea together since 

our marriage 4 years ago. 

 

I love to share my experiences with you. I will highlight the places I visited, my activities, and my overall impression 

of Korea. During my trip, I saw several cities in Korea, including the capital city, Seoul, and Jeju Island. Jeju Island's 

breathtaking waterfalls, beaches, and volcanic landscape were awe-inspiring.  

 

I will visit Busan and explore the famous beach, city culture Village, and one of the biggest fish markets known for 

its fresh seafood. It will be great to be there because I love to eat seafood. This will be one of the most memora-
ble trips in Korea.  

 

The people are friendly and welcoming, and the food is delicious, with rich and authentic Korean culture in the 

historical landmarks. I highly encourage you to visit Korea and experience its beauty, culture, and hospitality. 

 

I look forward to coming back to Carleton and sharing more about the trip with you. I will share how God blesses 

and guides us to meet great people and do Christian ministry with them.  

 

God Bless you, and I appreciate your encouragement and support in making my travel to Korea from the bottom 

of my heart.  

 

God bless you. 

 

Pastor Cloud 

 


